
EHS SOFTBALL BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 

 

MINUTES: 

 

June 9th, 2014 

6:30 pm 

Attendees: 
Wendy Baggett, Hannah Oliver, Traci Woods, Mardea Kelly, 
Brenna Coggins, Tameeka Smith, Andrew Smith, Tracie 
McCrorey, Wendy Williams, Keith Williams, Stacy Whitsitt, 
Derck Whitsitt, Jody Allgood, Jessica Ray, Jonathan Ray, 
Haley Yates, Anthony Yates, Shanna Powell, Bobby Powell, Kim 
Fearnow, Kim Fincher, Candi Dibuccio, Britt Mask, Terri Jo 
Biggers, Dawn Moon, Sonya Hopper, Mark Medlin, Allison 
Medlin, Heather Wood, Lisa Stewart 

Forms available to Parents: 
- Meeting Agenda 
- Explanation of Fundraisers 
- Summer Workouts 
- 2014 EHS Softball Sponsor Form 



Sonya Hopper opened the meeting with the following items: 
- Welcome! 
- Player’s Dues:  What they include and when they are due 

(immediately after tryouts). 
- Everyone who pays dues is an Automatic Booster Club 

Member. 
- How Fundraisers will work towards dues. 
- Field Signs (Sonya will send a list of current 

signs/player’s names who’ve secured sign sponsors: 

Called for questions…no questions. 

Coach Wood discussed the following: 
- We will be using a “Web Based Payment System”.  Coach 

Wood will email updates for this new system as they 
become available. 

- Schedule for Summer 
- Alumni Game August 16th.   Charity game. 
- Social Media – Facebook, Twitter, Website 

   Called for questions…no questions. 

Sonya Hopper then discussed: 
- Field Maintenance Work Days Scheduled:  June 21st, July 

19th   and, August 2nd. 
- Installation of new Stadium Seats – Jonathan Ray said we 

would need an “Engineer Code Stamp” for the Stadium 



Seats.  Coach Wood is going to coordinate with her 
husband who is working on getting these installed for us. 

- Officers and Chairs of Committees 
- Photography/Gary Ezell for formal photos/Sarah 

Ferguson for game time action photos. 

Shanna Powell Discussed Fundraisers & Water Donations: 
- Yetti Cooler raffle tickets will be given to girls at 

practice on Tuesday, $5 each or 5/$20. 
- Field Signs – Derck Whitsitt explained signs can be made 

straight from a business card. 
- Laundry Detergent – Stacy Whitsitt is contact (Cash 

only, please). 
- Texas Hold’em Tournament (Date TBD) 
- Each player to provide THREE cases of bottled water. 

Please bring one now for summer workouts.  Please bring 
two when the regular season begins. 

 
Wendy Baggett discussed “Taste of Eastside” 

- Dawn Moon will email all the “Taste of Eastside” forms. 
- Food Vendors will be able to sell this year. 
- Gift Card Tree again this year.  $5 gift cards requested. 

Candi Dibuccio asked for clarification for the date of the 
Yetti Cooler raffle…June 26. 

 



Coach Wood then discussed: 
- Summer Workout Apparel. 
- Eagle Pride Week/Schedule. 
- Punctuality a must! 
- Matching practice attire once season starts. 
- Summer workout expectations. 
- Conditioning with Coach Smith begins June 16th, $10 per 

session or $100.00 total. 
- Summer workouts and conditioning not mandatory but 

strongly encouraged. 
- Asked that we keep her informed with any issues 

regarding players’ physical conditions and asked that we 
encourage our players. 

- Team Building/Unity is very important. 
- Thanked everyone for their patience and flexibility in 

regards to meeting place being changed at the last 
minute, due to Media Center not being available. 

Called for questions…no questions. 

Sonya Hopper Adjourned the meeting. 

Submitted Respectfully, 

 
Dawn Moon 

EHS Softball Booster Secretary 


